DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE EUGENE A. CONTI, JR.
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
May 10, 2012
MEMORANDUM
TO: A.D. (Tony) Wyatt, PE

P. Haywood Daughtry III, PE
D. D. (Bucky) Galloway, PE

FROM: Stephen D. Lowry, PE 2
Highway Safety Improvement Program Enginee

SUBJECT: 2012 Highway Safety Improvement Program

The Traffic Safety Systems Section of the Transportation Mobility and Safety Division has
completed the 2012 Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) listing. The 2012 HSIP
report and listings by county and location type are available on our website at
http://www.ncdot.gov/doh/preconstruct/traffic/safety/Programs/phreports.html. Crash
information contained in this report reflects only those crashes that were reported prior to
January 1, 2012. Although only minor safety warrant changes have been incorporated into this
cycle, we will continue to seek input from Regional Staff in this and other enhancement
processes.

The HSIP Group has many important functions and continues to grow in new areas. However,
our primary focus remains to develop and manage the Highway Safety Improvement Program
and to respond to any request from Regional Staff. In this effort we will strive to provide
locations for investigation that have promise for countermeasure implementation. Our staff is
here to assist you with crash analyses, program or warrant clarifications, field investigations,
project development and to help in any way with potentially hazardous locations or other
requests.

Crash analyses from this listing will be sent electronically to the Regions starting this month.
The detailed analyses will include TEAAS reports, crash copies, collision diagrams and response
form.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at
slowry@dot.state.nc.us or (919) 773-2892.
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cc: Jim Trogdon, PE — Chief Engineer, Operations
D. M. Barbour, PE - Director. Preconstruction
J. Kevin Lacy, PE — State Traffic Engineer
Division Engineers
Gregory J. Thorpe. PhD - Manager. Project Development and Environmental Analysis
Jay A. Bennett, PE — State Roadway Design Engineer
Mike Bruff, PE — Manager, Transportation Planning Branch
Judith Corley-Lay, PhD, PE — State Pavement Management Engin
Delbert Roddenberry, PE - Secondary Roads Program Manager,
Brad Hibbs. PE — Traffic Operations Engineer. FHWA

Bill Borden, PE — Special Deputy Attorney General

T. M. Hopkins, PE — State Traffic Safety Engineer

1. Stuart Bourne, PE — State Traffic Management Engineer

Ron King, PE - State Signing and Delineation Engine V
Meredith McDiarmid, PE — State Systems Operations Engincer

Greg Fuller. PE - State ITS and Signals Engineer O

Chris Oliver, PE — Safety Planning En
Shawn Troy, PE — Safety Evaluati
Cliff Braam, PE — Traffic Safety S
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